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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

28th January, 1942.

Confidential

Dear 8ir,

A further to my letter of yesterday's date
relative to the barque " ALASTOR", I think 1t well
to acquaint you that the approved letter of
guarantee 1in this case which was originally
requested from the reglstered Owners in Finlaend
and referred to In my letter of the 10th June last,
was not obtailned, and a&s the vessel 1s now underatood
to be owned by Messrs. A.E. Hartin & Co., &an
spplicatior for the required Underbtaklng has now
been made Lo them.

1 am, Dear S8ir,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Principal Clerk,
Lloyd's,
LONDON, E.C.S.

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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